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 FY '19 Impact: $40,000 one time cost (see comments) 

Full Year Impact: 

Bill Summary and SB 1380 transfers the overweight truck enforcement functions from the 
 Comments:  Corporation Commission to the Department of Public Safety with the  
 funds flowing through ODOT. OMES estimates a $40,000 one time  
 cost to transfer employees and equipment. OCC writes approximately  
 $3.5 to $4 million each year in overweight violations. That money  
 would now flow through ODOT to pay for DPS's enforcement. 
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